
 From: monique.zmuda@sfgov.org 
 Date: 8/9/2013 8:43 AM 
Subject: Re:  IMMEDIATE DISCLOSURE REQUEST FOR PUBLIC RECORDS:   Mayor's Restoration of Mental 

Health Service Cuts 
 To: pmonette-shaw@earthlink.net 
 
Hello Patrick 
 
You should have or will soon be hearing from Debbie today.  I spoke to Kate Howard about this and her office does 
not maintain records on programs not reduced or added back by the Mayor, only of services reduced. 
 
I asked my budget staff to run some reports that show submitted budget and Mayor's approved budget and we should 
have those next week. However these reports will contain only dollar amounts and not program description.  The 
department's bielenson reports would provide info on the original cut list, and we may be able to annotate this with the 
health dept's staffs' help. 
 When I get back from vacation, I will look at these documents and get back to you during the week of August 19. 
 
Monique Zmuda  
Deputy Controller 
415 554-7500 
 

 
On Aug 9, 2013, at 8:07 AM, "pmonette-shaw" <Pmonette-shaw@earthlink.net> wrote: 

Dear Ms. Zmuda, 
 
It's been almost a week and I have received no acknowledgement from you that you received the immediate disclosure 
request below.  Would you please kindly acknowledge receipt of this records request? 
 
Thanks. 
 
Patrick Monette-Shaw 


